
CONSERVATION  COMMISSION MINUTES

September 5, 2012

Present: Tom Giguere ,Tom Hill, John Nelson, Dick Peckham, Selectman’s Representative Bill 
Nelson, Alternates Terry Jones, Jean Jones

1.  Meeting called to order at 6:05 P.M.

2.  Public comments: Marilyn Bushman expressed concern about dumping in the Smith gravel 
pit on Governor’s Rd. Bill Nelson will contact Code Enforcement Officer (CEO) Ed Nason to 
investigate.

3.  Minutes from the July meeting were reviewed. Dick Peckham moved to accept. Seconded by 
Tom Hill. Accepted by voice vote.

4.  Mail was received announcing the opening of a new park in Wolfeboro on Sept. 12. It will be 
called “Front Bay Park”. 

5. Old business: 

A.  Old Home Day hikes were discussed. Attendance was low with only 5 hikers to 
Mountain Lake and none for Tumbledown Dick Mountain.

 B.  Trails Rails Action Committee (TRAC) Committee update was reviewed.

6.  New Business: Moose Mountain Reservation cleanup day is Sept 6 at 9AM. Those who wish 
to assist meet at the New Durham trailhead.

7.  Selectman’s report.  Primary voting will be September 11th.

8.  There was no Planning Board report.

9.  Next meeting is October 3, 2012 at 6 P.M.

10.  Meeting adjourned at 6:45 P.M.

Respectfully submitted:

Thomas Hill_____________________


